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I, the undersigned, urge the Oregon State Legislature to pass House Bill 2141-1, 

establishing the Registered Commercial Interior Design Title Act to recognize, 

protect, and enhance the role of Commercial Interior Designers in Oregon. 

 

As an alumni from University of Oregon’s Interior Architecture program, as well as an 

interior designer in the career for 5 years, I’ve seen firsthand that this bill would put in 

to law what interior designers are already qualified to do. In addition, it recognizes 

and legitimizes the profession, ensures public safety & consumer protection and 

expand economic opportunities for women, small business owners, and independent 

practitioners such as myself. 


